
ANECDOTES FROM OUR SPECIAL GUESTS 

The NDDP Mother's Craft Exhibition, organized by Newgen CSR, provided a crucial
platform for NDDP mothers to showcase their talents. The exhibition also offered an 
excellent opportunity for Newgenites to acknowledge and appreciate the skills of the 
mothers. The displayed crafts and paintings were not only highly impressive but also 
inspiring. All the mothers looked thrilled to be a part of this journey. Such endeavors are 
crucial for promoting social inclusion. Great effort by the CSR Team for organizing this 
event and contributing towards the society.

Being a part of the NDDP Crafts Exhibition 
2023 was a vivid reminder of the boundless 
creativity surrounding us. Witnessing the 
intricate handmade items and the immense 
talent of the women creators was genuinely 
inspiring. Their dedication not only enriched 
our homes but also our hearts. I am delighted 
to have experienced this event and supported 
such gifted artisans.

- Deepika Dutta Kapoor, Genesis 2

- Shikha Bhatt, AP1

The handmade creations by the mothers of 
NDDP beneficiaries were delightful. The sense of 
achievement and pride on their faces added to 
the satisfaction of the event. Some moms 
shared their challenges, expressing a desire to 
do more despite their busy schedules. I feel that 
we can all contribute to their success by giving 
them ideas on the latest trends and equipping 
them with the necessary tools. Glad to be a part 
of the event! - Vibha Jain, DLSG 

The exhibition was a unique experience. I got to see many vibrant works. The way the 
creations were organized and displayed was very impressive. It was touching to hear 
the story of the participating artists. The support that Newgen and Priya ma’am are 
giving this initiative is much appreciated. Best wishes to the artists for their future 
endeavors! - Renu Gupta

To join as a CSR/NDDP volunteer kindly reach us at
csr_nddp@newgensoft.com or csrvolunteers@newgen.co.in
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